3/18/00
Dear Don,

As my enclosed letter to Dobh Bates indicates, af'fer you left wags a
very disconcerting tiwe. I tuink I mailed you a summary of the information
I have on what seems to be an.electronic bug plented in our home. Decause I use
a speukerphone it also becomes a wiretap and I can't imagine a legal one.

Mak es me wonder if when ther: were entries when +dl and I were in the
hospital or nursing home the slight physical dumage that was done was a cover
for the entries.

]f I did not tell you, in addition to mdving the overflow boxes in my
office around and with that denying me recollection of what was where, there
vas slight damage' to my typewriter., The first repair did not fix if but
the second one did all that could be done without replacement of a broken y
wart that cannot be replaced.

We enjoyed your visite Make another soon!
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